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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN

that the Crowley Planning & Zoning Commission
meeting for Monday, November 22, 2021 is
cancelled due to lack of quorum.

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this notice for the November 22, 2021 meeting

of the Planning and Zoning Commission is a true and correct copy posted on Thursday,
November 18, 2021 at __9:5% ‘IPM at Crowley City Hall, a place convenient and readily

accessible to the public at all times.

"Rodaed R~

Rachel Roberts, Planning & Development Director




